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Hello, 

 

I would like to make note of the fact that I strongly believe Oregon should keep mail-

in voting. There is no good reason for changing. This system is working well in 

Oregon and there have been no findings of fraud due to mail-in voting. Changing 

back to in-person only would make voting more challenging for many people and 

could create more problems with accessibility for some populations. There is no good 

reason to change back to in-person only. It doesn't make sense to go backward.  

 

Thank you for your time.  

 

Michelle M 


